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Sent: 09 January 2020 06:50
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Proposed Settlement Boundary Alteration SDL-HOR06

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Ref. Proposed Settlement Boundary Alteration SDL-HOR06 

  

Dear Sir 

  

The above alteration affects solely our property and we are in complete agreement that it is a sensible amendment.  

  

Having talked to many of our neighbors it appears that there is some misunderstanding that the new area now 

enclosed by the settlement boundary is a designated development site. We have tried to reassure them in each case 

and hope that any worries have been put to rest. 

  

However we would like to bring this to your attention should anyone make negative comments about the alteration 

on this basis. 

  

Best Regards 


